
9AZ Rider Troll's Memorial Run
Superstition Harley-Davidson
Collecting Soft Goods - ie - clean used 
clothes, towels, bedding etc 
Collecting readable Books - Hardcover, 
Softcover and Paperbacks
 For each bag of soft goods or box of 
books brought to the Information / Re-
ception Desk at Superstition Harley-Da-
vidson, receive a raffle ticket toward a 
chance to win one of Cindy's Custom Gift 
Baskets. The winning ticket will be drawn 
on Saturday the 24th live at Superstition 
Harley-Davidson. 

* 7th Annual Trolls Teddy Bear Run
Saturday December 3rd
Sign up from 9-10:30am at Superstition 
Harley-Davidson. For more details and 
to know about the latest updates, Go to 
trollsteddybearrun.com and sign up for 
the newsletter. 
If you have Face Book, go like the Troll’s 
Teddy Bear Run page.

Sincerely,
TROLL

Founder and Director of
Trolls Teddy Bear Run

a 501(c)3 Charity Organization

 Troll's 2nd Annual Memorial Run was 
held on Saturday May 28th, starting and 
ending at Superstition Harley-Davidson 
in Apache Junction, AZ. It was sponsored 
by Law Tigers of Arizona, Troll's Biker 
World and Superstition Harley-David-
son. Beneficiaries were the Broken Wings 
Foundation along with Troll's Teddy Bear 
Run. 
 It was a success as 49 riders made it 
back with no chrome being harmed. Leav-
ing Superstition Harley-Davidson, they 
rode up to the Gila County Veterans Me-
morial in Globe for the first stop; to pay 
respects to the fallen and to pick their 2nd 
card. From there it was off to the Speed-
way Gas Station in Winkelman for the 
2nd stop and the 3rd card pick. 
 Then it was back to Superstition Har-
ley-Davidson for some much needed air 
conditioning and water along with wrap-
ping up the last two card pulls so they 
could figure out the winner.  
 The wrap up started with giving out 
all the door prizes that Superstition Har-
ley-Davidson, Law Tigers of Arizona and 
Troll's Teddy Bear Run donated. There 
were a lot of them. Then it was onto the 
raffle prizes. 

 Cindy Hughes, Troll's wife, out did 
herself again by creating eight custom gift 
baskets to be raffled off, which included 
many handmade items of her own design 
making for some very cool and unique 
items to win.
 The 50/50 drawing and Best Hand win-
nings were distributed and the balance of 
the funds were used to cover expenses and 
then split between the two charities. 
 Pictures from the event can be seen at 
trollsteddybearrun.com along with super-
stitionhd.com
 For those of you that are not familiar 
with the Troll's Teddy Bear Run organi-
zation, they hold a run once a year in De-
cember to collect new Teddy Bears and 
other new stuffed animals. They are given 
to local Family Advocacy Centers, Police 
and First Responders to ensure that they 
have enough to hand out all year to the 
children they come in contact with - when 
they are in traumatic situations where the 
comfort of a fluffy Teddy Bear will help 
calm them.
 The next two events scheduled for the 
Troll's Teddy Bear Run organization are:

* A Clothing and Book Drive  
September 3rd through the 18th - at
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